
GREATER PORTLAND CITY LEAGUE
 Web Summary of Board Minutes

April 21st. 2005

Members present were:Jen Zahniser, Betsy Mosser, Terri Shea, Lori Layne, 
Marilyn Crandall, Chris Harms, Barbara Keller, Ruth Kilroy, Lucille Cassels, Jean 
Anhoury, Heidi Wilcox, and Corinne Mitchell.

Jen Zahniser, Board President, called the meeting to order at  9:18 A.M.

The minutes of the last Board meeting were approved as submitted by Corinne 
Mitchell, Recording Secretary.

Terri Shea, Treasurer, reported that our current check book is balanced and in 
line with anticipated expenditures.

Marilyn Crandall, Corresponding Secretary, reported that there are no issues for 
the board at this time.

Jen and Marilyn commended the division representatives for providing 
assistance and support to City League captains over the season.

Jen addressed the issue of prizes given to winning teams in each division. 
General discussion followed and many ideas were discussed. Marilyn and Heidi 
will work together to explore gift ideas.

Jen next had each division representative give their division survey results. All 
divisions reported. The Board would like to thank each City League captain for 
their outstanding efforts to complete the survey by polling each member of their 
team, compiling the information, and relaying the results to the division reps. 
Tabled for discussion: Results of survey will be tabled until the May 19th 
meeting, when we will have all divisions represented.

Tabled: The Board will look closely at the rule regarding New Team Requests. At 
question is whether the date of commitment needs to be changed in this 
circumstance. The Board will address the issue during the Rules Review 
meeting.

With no new business before the Board, Jen adjourned the meeting at 10:35 
A.M.

The next Board meeting will be May 19th.

Respectfully submitted,



Corinne Mitchell
Recording Secretary
corinne@brightgreen.net


